
Town of Northborough 

Conservation Commission 

Notice of Public Hearings 
 

There will be a meeting of the Northborough Conservation Commission on Monday, November 

13, 2023, at 6:00 pm.  

 

Pursuant to Chapter 2 of the Acts of 2023, An Act Relative to Extending Certain COVID-19 

Measures Adopted During the State of Emergency, signed into law on March 29, 2023, this 

meeting will be conducted via remote participation.  No in-person attendance by members or the 

public will be permitted. To participate in the public comment portion of this public hearing go to 

Northborough Remote Meetings YouTube Channel or the Town website for Zoom information 

included on the posted meeting agenda. 

 

The meeting will include the following hearings pursuant to MGL Chapter 131, Section 40, the 

Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, the Northborough Wetlands Protection Bylaw, and/or the 

Northborough Stormwater Management and Land Disturbance Bylaw: 

 

Application for a Notice of Intent at 405 Howard Street (Map 13, Parcel 1) owned by Sarah Hopkins, 

to construct a pool and patio within the 100’ wetland buffer zone.  

 

Applications for a Notice of Intent, and Stormwater Management and Land Disturbance Permit at 0 

Boundary Street (Map 31, Parcel 9) owned by the Town of Northborough, to construct a 2-acre 

ADA-accessible dog park with parking, utilities, and stormwater management infrastructure within 

the 100’ wetland buffer zone.  

 

Application for a Notice of Intent at 6 Cherlyn Drive (Map 14, Parcel 77) owned by Eric Longfellow 

to replace a failed septic system in the 100’ buffer zone.  

 

Application for a Request for Determination of Applicability at 487 Green Street (Map 10, Parcel 9) 

owned by Richard and Annette Currier to replace a failed septic system in the outer 100’ buffer zone.  

 

 

 

Diane Guldner, Clerk 

November 1, 2023 
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